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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

As life moves on, Judy remains diligent 

at carrying on the mission work that 

Lowell and she have done for so many 

years. Yearly celebrations are different 

now that “Buddy” is gone, but his 

impact remains.  Their children remain 

involved in their various ministries; 

while the grandchildren learn and 

practice traits of a godly family. 

   Continue to keep them in prayer; 

knowing that “we will reap a harvest if 

we do not give up.”   Be thankful for 

the relationship we share with this 

very special family of God! 

  
  David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

Fall Celebration 2024 

Theodore Roosevelt National Park – 

Medora, ND | September 26-28, 2024 

     This month will be a time to look 

back at what God has done through 

the ministry in 2024 and begin to 

dream what God has in store for the 

remainder of the year and into 2025!   

To learn more about the Fall 

celebration go 

to:  

https://acmnp.com/fallcelebration/ 

       Pray for the various teams, for 

leadership, support and for God to 

prepare hearts to be touched through 

this ministry! 

     It’s special knowing that Dawn 

(Berry) Deglar grew up at Pine Run 

and remains active in Kingdom work 

and supporting the ministry of her 

husband. 

www.acmnp.com 
 

 

  You can go to 

our Facebook 

page and watch 

our worship services.  We try to live 

stream every Sunday at 10:30 am. 
  

 
    In September, we will continue 
working our way through the 
“Wisdom Literature” (Books of 
Poetry” in the Old Testament.   By the 
end of the month, we will enter into 
the “Major Prophets”        
        Our New Testament Reading will 
continue in Paul’s writings.   Issues 
with the Church in Corinth will be 
addressed, we will learn of his 
message to the congregations in 
Galatia and start into the letter 
written to Ephesus. 
    Daily Bible Reading plan is found on 
bookmarks in the Church foyer and is 
also included in our monthly Church 
Calendar.   Join in the reading.  Weekly 
lessons and sermons are drawn from 
the previous weeks reading!  
Remember that God’s Word will 
“thoroughly equip you for every good 
work”! 

“Doing More in ’24!” 
 

What IMPACT are 
we really making? 
 

 
 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks— (NORTH AMERICA)-  

 Bibles for Russia— (ASIA) 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

(CLIO)—Food Distribution 

numbers are reaching in excess of 

700 people once again.  2 

distributions were held in August 

again.   Work is also underway 

helping a family get back on their 

feet; and we are encouraging 

partnerships with Habitat for 

Humanity Restore;  Flint business 

that refurbishes appliances and 

local organizations to be most 

effective with the donations that 

are made. 

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

(MIDWEST);  received 

enoucraging news from 

accrediting group and looking 

forward to a good sized incoming 

class this fall.  

Campus Ministry- (MICHIGAN)  

Ministries are preparing to 

welcome students to the 

campuses. 

Helping Others Prepare for  

Eternity (CENTRAL AMERICA)  

Dangerous times as “gangs” are 

killing and burning in the capital. 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

(MEXICO) 

  Operation: “We Care”  (UNITED 

STATES) Relief effort to 

communities ravaged by storms. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:  

(MICHIGAN) – Busy Summer 

Schedule is wrapping up! 

  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp— (MICHIGAN) 

   Besides workers in 29 countries 

we encourage daily! (NORTH 

AMERICA, SOUTH AMERICA, AFRICA, 

EUROPE, ASIA, 

INDIAN OCEAN).   

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

